H&M Hennes & Mauritz Pte Ltd Recalls Clasp Beaded Bracelet

H&M Hennes and Mauritz Pte Ltd has announced a voluntary recall for the Clasp Beaded Bracelet. The
limit of lead is too high in the bracelet and violates the EU’s Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation
and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH) Regulation. Lead is a substance that poses risks to people’s
health and the environment. Levels of exposure can cause damage to people and wildlife.

The bracelet has been sold in H&M outlets at the Men’s department, and on their online store from
28 December 2022 to 11 July 2023.

Consumers who own this Clasp Bracelet should immediately stop using the product and return it to
the nearest H&M Store for a full refund or contact hm.com.

For more information, please visit this website.


https://www2.hm.com/en_sg/customer-service/product-and-quality/recalled-items.html

